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With praise and thanksgiving to the Almighty God, the Polish American Priests 

Association wishes to express our heartfelt gratitude to Abp. Thomas G. Wenski for 

his warm hospitality and willingness to host PAPA Convention this year. In a very 

special way, we wish to express our gratitude to Msgr. Dariusz Zielonka for his 

exceptional skills in the process of organizing our Miami Convention.   
 

Our Miami Convention has been a huge success. We have been renewed in our faith 

and commitment to our Polish roots, traditions, and customs. Moreover, we have 

been very blessed by the presence of several new members of our association who 

joined us for this special event. Please, keep spreading the word about PAPA and 

our mission. We continue to welcome new members and encourage other priests to 

please join our priestly fraternity. Polish American Priests Association makes every 

possible effort to promote Polish culture and identity.   
 

Polonia Semper Fidelis-Poland is Always Faithful! These words have been engraved 

in the hearts of Poles and Polish Americans. We are the sons of a nation that refused 

to die. Bóg, Honor, Ojczyzna (God, Honor, Fatherland), these timeless values have 

been our guiding principles during our turbulent history. We must never forget who 

we are as Polish American Priests and where we came from.   

  

Please, continue to check the PAPA webpage (polskapapa.org), for more details 

regarding our next gathering. Until we meet again may the Lord keep you in the 

palm of his hands and may His face always shine upon you. Niech Pan Bóg 

Błogosławi Każdemu z Nas!  
 

With our best wishes and heartfelt prayers,  
 

PAPA National Organization  
 


